B:zan McSwain

From: Bryan McSwain

Sent: Thursday, November 07, 2013 8:06 AM
To: '‘Brent Riddle’

Subject: RE: Anderson creek park

Brent | would prefer you put in the 400 ft. no matter what product you use.

Bryan McSwain R.E.H.S.

Onsite Wastewater Program Specialist
Harnett County Department of Public Health
307 W. Cornelius Harnett Blvd.

Lillington, N.C. 27546

(910) 893-7547

From: Brent Riddle [mailto:brentriddle.compendium@gmail.com]
Sent: Wednesday, November 06, 2013 1:41 PM

To: Bryan McSwain

Subject: Anderson creek park

can I do the chambers will they be 25% reduction witch would mean 300 ft of line

Thanks




